
 

 

 

 

This is for any additional 
person you would like for 
us to send the 
appointments to. 



 

Even though this doesn’t 
have a star, we do require 
it. 



 

Some of these, when selected, 
may see a message appear 
referencing your school crisis 
plan.  A student in an emergent 
state in need of immediate 
services is not an appropriate 
TCHATT referral. Please 
reference your school crisis 
plan in those instances.   

Please input the following: 
-  Availability for 

scheduling sessions 
with a student 

- If the parent is ok 
with us texting 

- If the student has a 
504/IEP 

- Other important 
information 


